
 
 

 
 

KING SPRINGS CHESS CLUB 2022-23 
Chess2Children is so excited to be back with our scholars and families 
of King Springs Elementary (KSE) for the 2022-2023 school year!  Our 
company is based out of Smyrna and we have focused primarily on 
elementary and middle schools within Cobb County, including many of 
the public and private schools of Smyrna and Marietta City.  The 2021-
22 year was AMAZING being back face to face! 
 
Chess continues to be proven to help with patience, creativity, cause 
and effect, in addition to numerous other wonderful academic and real 
work skills….BUT, don’t tell your children—they think it is a fun game! 
 
C2C's philosophy has never wavered from our start in 2008--- hire the 
best coaches to help engage and excite our scholars in the game of 
chess.  Make it fun, make it affordable, make it something they ENJOY 
coming to do, learning and doing at home with their friends and family. 
 
We split our classes by experience level.  Beginners start with the very 
basics.  Our Intermediate/Advanced are assessed and we coach them 
accordingly.  The time in class is spent to improve the scholar's game, 
challenge their thinking and make it fun. 
 
For 11, one-hour classes at KSE, we will charge $165 for the semester. 
Classes will start Aug 30th and end on Dec 6th.  There will be four days 
off (fall break, conf week, election and thanksgiving break) this Fall. We 
will have two sessions* - 2:30-3:30 and 3:45-4:45. 
 
*Based upon registrations, we will split classes by experience and ASP vs. non-ASP 

 
Registration opens 8/1: 

https://www.funclubs.com/schools/king-springs-elementary 
 

For any questions, please contact: 
TARUN@CHESS2CHILDREN.COM 
WWW.CHESS2CHILDREN.COM 
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